
WEBSTER COUNTY SCHOOL SYSTEM 

2024-25 Guidance for 

Back-to-School 
 
 

Face masks are required for all 

students, staff, and visitors in the 

school building. Masks are 

required on all school busses, but 

not required for outside school 

functions. 

All meals will be served in the 

classroom with safe physical 

distancing. 

 
Masks will be used inside 

the classrooms to help our 

teachers and students stay 

safe from COVID-19. 

 
 

 
Cleaning in the 

school will take 

place before, 

during, and after the instructional day. 

 
One refillable water bottle will 

be provided to each student by 

a local business (to be prefilled 

at home with water only). 

Water is also available in the 

cafeteria at the school
1

s 2 new 

bottle filling stations and in the 

office (as needed). 

 

 

Masks will be required on all school busses in 

accordance with the US Department of 

Transportation and CDC mandate. Busses will 

maintain assigned seating and be sanitized 

twice daily. 

 
Protocols for positive cases and contact 

tracing will continue in accordance with 

GaDPH and CDC guidelines. 

 
Air Purifying Systems are 

located in each classroom to 

help cut down on airborne 

germs and viruses. 

 
Temperatures of students and 

staff will be taken upon entry 

into the building. Please help 

monitor your child
1

s 

symptoms. 

Hand sanitizing stations and hand 

washing stations are available 

throughout all facilities. Hand 

sanitizer will be available at the 

front of each bus. 

 

 

The health and safety of our students and staff remains 

our top priority. These guidelines are subject to change 

based on local, state, and federal recommendations. 
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